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Committee Evaluates Supplemental Water Options for the District 

 
On December 19, 2012, the District’s Supplemental Water Alternatives Evaluation Committee met.  The 

7-member citizens’ committee is evaluating options for acquiring and delivering supplemental water to 

the District and its customer by June 2015.  In the face of every growing concerns over the area’s 

groundwater supplies, which the District and others on the Nipomo mesa rely on exclusively for potable 

supply, Nipomo CSD seeks to diversify supply and bolster long-term reliably.  The Evaluation Committee 

was formed last spring following the failed tax measure to fund an intertie pipeline for delivery of 

supplemental water from the City of Santa Maria.  The Committee is scheduled to complete its work and 

report to the District Board of Directors in February 2013. 

Committee Members: Dan Garson, Dennis Graue, Kathie Matsuyama, Robert Miller, Dave Watson,     

Sam Saltoun, Dan Woodson 

Next Committee Meeting: Monday, January 14, 2013, 1PM, District Board Room 148 South Wilson, 

Nipomo 

For more information or to view the minutes, please contact the Nipomo Community Services District at 
929-1133 or visit www.ncsd.ca.gov.  
 

### 
 
Established in 1965 to meet the health and sanitation needs of the local community, Nipomo Community 
Services is pleased to provide a wide variety of services throughout its district including the provision of water, 
sewer, and waste management services as well as lighting and drainage in limited areas. The mission of Nipomo 
Community Services District is to provide its customers with reliable, quality, and cost-effective services now 
and in the future. 

 

http://www.ncsd.ca.gov/

